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October 4, 2012 

Dear Green Apple Association of Christian Schools, 

NCSAA is excited to begin this new partnership with your organization, in an effort to assist your association in providing 

a complement of Christ-centered athletic opportunities and services for your schools.  We are looking forward to working 

with your organization’s leadership to determine the most immediate needs and goals for the first year of this             

partnership, as well as establishing a long-term vision for our relationship with the GAACS, to best serve your schools for 

many years to come! 

This partnership between GAACS and NCSAA will make available a host of new opportunities for your schools —         

including an athletic “home page” on the NCSAA site (complete with school info, game results, team rankings, and      

athlete stats); inclusion in the NCSAA National and Super-Regional Rankings, Athlete Statistical Rankings, and           

Recruiting Service (great exposure for your teams and top athletes!); use of the Wellspring of Life Initiative (a               

season-long resource, developed by NCSAA, for your coaches to use in challenging their athletes in their walk with 

Christ); special offers through our Member Discount Program, to help your programs and schools save a lot of money 

each year; discounted opportunities to attend NCSAA tournaments; student eligibility for Christian college scholarships 

and discounted rates to Christian college sports camps nationwide; free advertising of your coaching and teaching job     

openings in Christian magazines and media sources; a complimentary membership for your schools to                            

ExploreChristianEducation.com (a new resource to help promote Christian education — and your schools — to families 

in your local communities); no-cost advising and mediation services for your schools and organization; and much more. 

We are so excited to have the opportunity to serve your schools, as we discuss future plans for developing some local 

tournament events for your organization, as well as assisting with the organization and direction of athletic league and 

conference opportunities for your schools! 

We welcome all GAACS members to take advantage of this new partnership by completing the application form online, 

at: 

     http://www.ncsaa.org/join 

We look forward to a great partnership and welcome the entire GAACS into this relationship!  Please don’t hesitate to 

contact us directly if you have any questions. 

Thanks! 
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